Note: The Lake Shamineau Lake Improvement District is requesting from the Todd County
Commissioners to use Ditch 41 as an outlet for the High-Water Outlet project. Todd County has
set up an informational meeting for Ditch 41 landowners to provide information on the project,
and for the landowners to ask questions and make comments. Following is the public notice
regarding the Informational Meeting.

PUBLIC NOTICE: COUNTY DITCH 41 -
LAKE SHAMINEAU LAKE IMPROVEMENT DISRICT (LSLID)

OUTLET PETITION - INFORMATIONAL MEETING NOTIFICATION
A Public Informational Meeting will be held Tuesday June 1, 2021 at 7 pm. It will be held at the
Todd County Expo Building located at the Todd County Fairgrounds, 203 9th St NE, Long Prairie,
MN 56347. A Petition has been submitted by the LSLID requesting to use County Ditch 41 as an
outlet for their High-Water Outlet Project. The purpose of this meeting is to provide
information regarding the petition and the project, and to address any questions landowners
may have. All interested landowners are welcome and encouraged to attend this Informational
Meeting. Commissioners Becker, Erickson, Neumann, Kneisl, Kircher, Attorney Kurt Deter and
CDI Nancy Uhlenkamp will be in attendance for Todd County. The LSLID representatives,
Attorney, and Engineer will be in attendance to present their project. Due to COVID 19,
landowners can join the meeting in the following ways. 1. In person at the Todd County Expo
Building, 203 9th St NE, Long Prairie, MN 56347 - You must RSVP by noon on May 28th so we
can plan for seating — call 320-533-4651, leave message with names and number attending.
Social distancing will be followed if attending in person. Face masks are required. 2. By
phone/call-in. 3. By Zoom (internet meeting). If you would like to join the meeting via Zoom you
will need a computer, internet, microphone, and speakers. If you do not have a microphone
built into your computer, you can call in as well to be able to hear and talk. If you would like to
join via Zoom and/or phone/call-in, please contact Nancy Uhlenkamp CDI by phone 320-533-
4651 or email nancy.uhlenkamp@co.todd.mn.us by May 25, 2021 for information needed.
To see the entire Outlet petition packet, please type the link below into your browser and scroll down to
page 31. https://www.co.todd.mn.us/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/20210316P.pdf
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